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Hazelton, Laura

From: London ePlanning <e-london@historicengland.org.uk>

Sent: 20 October 2020 15:36

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/4731/P

Attachments: When HE should be consulted April 2015.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Laura, 

 

Thank you for your email of 18 October 2020 regarding the above application for planning permission. On 

the basis of the information provided, we do not consider that it is necessary for this application to be 

notified to Historic England under the relevant statutory provisions, details of which are attached. 

 

If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have other reasons 

for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. If we do not hear from you within five 

working days we will assume this application should not have been sent to us. 

 

This response relates to designated heritage assets only. If the proposals meet the Greater London 

Archaeological Advisory Service's published consultation criteria we recommend that you seek their view 

as specialist archaeological adviser to the local planning authority.  

 

The full GLAAS consultation criteria are on our webpage at the following link: 

https://www.historicengland.org.uk/services-skills/our-planning-services/greater-london-archaeology-

advisory-service/our-advice  

 

With kind regards,  

 

Nina Dierks 

Business Officer 

London & South East Region 

 

Historic England | 4th Floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 2YA 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Hazelton, Laura [mailto:Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk]  

Sent: 18 October 2020 15:53 

To: London ePlanning 

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/4731/P 

 

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL: do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the 

sender and were expecting the content to be sent to you Please find attached Consultee letter for 

PlanningApplication application 2020/4731/P 

 

Y557578 
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 

This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 

here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we 

hold about you and residents. 


